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SINGLE GAME VOUCHER POLICY 

Single Game Vouchers are issued to the Association by Netball WA as a way to ensure that players are 
covered within our competitions for insurance purposes. At the end of the competition these vouchers are 
remitted to Netball WA to ensure that should an insurance claim occur that the player concerned is eligible 
to claim insurance. 

This also means they need to be recorded on the scorecard 

Single Game Vouchers cover a player to play a game, the cost of the voucher is $15 and it covers the 
insurance for that game only. Player will be recorded in Play HQ 

Single Game vouchers can only be used three times in any given season. On the fourth time that player must 
register in Play HQ with the club/team they are playing with on the fourth time. 

KDNA policy is that all players are registered after the third playing date. 

Should a player have used three single game vouchers, this does not come off their season fees. 

Players whom are filling in and are registered with another Association do not have to pay for a single game 
voucher as they are already covered by Netball WA Affiliation. 

Players whom are late to register with a team for the competition are not required to purchase a single 
game voucher as they will already be registered in Play HQ and therefore being charged by the clubs for 
membership. 

Clubs should be made aware that if a player takes the court once & is registered in Play HQ, that player is 
liable for the Netball WA Affiliation fee and no refund will be given.  
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